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May 12, 2021

Mark DeLaney
12940 Underwood Rd,
Summerdale, AL 36580

$-17014 - Hidden Lakes, Phase Il - Bond Release Inspection

Dear Mr. DelLaney,

The above referenced subdivision was inspected on May 10, 2020 for compliance with the
submitted construction plans, there are no deficiencies at this time.

If you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to contact me at (251) 202-1693 or at
flundy@co.baldwin.al.us

Sincerely,
John Lundy
Permit Inspector

Cc:
File



